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21st October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 2FT Pudding Lane, Monument and Tower of London Trip 
 
Year 2 will be learning about the topic of the Great Fire of London and will be 
exploring London landmarks later in the year. On Friday 29th November 2024, 
Sparrowhawks (2FT) will be travelling into London visit Pudding Lane, the Monument 
and the Tower of London for a ‘Fire! Fire! Workshop.’ 
 
This trip will provide a context to the children's history and geography learning, as 
they will learn about key landmarks and events from the Great Fire of London.  
 
In previous years, those pupils who had travelled on the underground and visited 
these landmarks made accelerated progress in many areas of the curriculum. 
Gaining knowledge of the capital city is a life-long skill too. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch in a plastic carrier bag (no fizzy drinks, no 
chocolate and no products containing nuts or fish). 
 
Children are required to wear full school uniform, a warm coat or jacket and 
comfortable shoes. 

We will be leaving school at 9am and returning at 4pm. 
 
A contribution of £9 per child is asked in order to cover the cost, paid via Parentpay.  
This item will be listed as Pudding Lane Monument and Tower of London Trip 
2024 on Parentpay.  
 
Please use link below to confirm that your child can attend the above trip. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1
X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UOVRWWDlVR1RNM0E2QVFFQVRCUktZVTZLWS
QlQCNjPTEu 
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If you require any support with payment, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
We will require parent helpers for this trip, if you are interested in being a 
parent/carer helper, please email office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk  with your name, 
your child's name & class and a contact number. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

N Harle 

 
Mrs.N Harle 
Year 2 Team Leader 
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